
To: 
Metropolitan Transportation Commission (MTC) 

From: 
MTC Policy Advisory Council Chair Randi Kinman 

CC: 
MTC Policy Advisory Council members 
Policy Advisory Council Transit Transformation Action Plan Subcommittee members 

Date: 
November 14, 2022 

Work Item Number: 
1114 

Regarding: 
Network Management Business Case 
Summary: 
At its Wednesday, November 9, 2022 meeting, the Policy Advisory Council received a report from the 
Policy Advisory Council Transit Transformation Action Plan (TAP) Subcommittee Chair Adina Levin 
regarding the Network Management Business Case. 
TAP Subcommittee Chair Levin relayed the suggestion from the Subcommittee that the Council vote 
on the statement below, which passed with 18 “ayes” and 1 “abstention.”  
Council Statement to Metropolitan Transportation Commission: 

“The Network Management business case should prioritize movement toward a network 
management structure for Bay Area transit that establishes one governing body that is 
fully accountable to the public for the performance, connectivity, accessibility and user 
experience of Bay Area transit.” 

Regards, 

Randi Kinman, Council Chair 

Policy Advisory Council 
December 14, 2022
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